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SMCS Presents ON TRACK:  
21st Century Parenting—Keeping Your Child Safe.
NEENAH, Wisconsin: St. Mary Catholic Schools (SMCS) is pleased to announce the next offering in this year’s ON TRACK education series: 21st Century Parenting—Keeping Your Child Safe. The presentation will take place on Tuesday, April 10, 2018 at 6:30 p.m. in the Jane Bergstrom Fine Arts Education Center on the campus of St. Mary Catholic High School. SMCS is pleased to welcome Community Liaison Officer Dan Wiechman of the Village of Fox Crossing Police Department, who will provide tips about monitoring your child’s social media presence, new drug trends in our community and ways to keep your child safe during these challenging times. This session is geared toward parents with children in grades 5-12.

ON TRACK presentations are offered compliments of St. Mary Catholic Schools and are designed to give participants practical insight and tools to help live a more secure, healthy and happy life. Seminar topics range from financial planning, saving for college, healthcare to ways to keep your family safe. The events are hosted at the Jane Bergstrom Fine Arts Education Center at St. Mary Catholic High School during the school year in partnership with community resources and experts at no cost to the attendees. 
“These workshops are designed to help community members get on track and stay on track,” reflects SMCS Director of Fund Development and Community Relations Michelle Dejno. “We recognize that everyone is on different tracks but trying to get to the same destination of financial security and wellbeing for their families. We believe that this series provides new ideas and relevant information to support our community members and we are excited to have area experts sharing their wisdom!”

To attend any of these seminars, interested participants should email Michelle Dejno at mdejno@smcatholicschools.org to reserve a spot. Walk-ins welcome.

St. Mary Catholic Schools (SMCS) includes St. Mary Catholic High School and St. Mary Catholic Middle School in the Village of Fox Crossing and St. Mary Elementary Schools (St. Margaret Mary and St. Gabriel in Neenah, and St. Mary in Menasha). SMCS is dedicated to the individual development of each student in grades Pre3-12, by providing the highest quality education focused on faith, academics and service in a rapidly changing world.

***end***

